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I object to this measure. Oregon has been successfully using vote by mail for years. 

There is absolutely no reason to change this. There are many reasons to keep it 

including the elderly that have difficulty with or no transportation, people living a 

greater distance away from ballot boxes ect. with limited or no transportation.  

Those are just a couple examples. The biggest reason is the fact that the only reason 

some people want this change is to gaslight others into thinking it isn’t a safe fair way 

to vote when the facts show that it is.  

Thank you  

Kimberly Sollman 


